
PROFESSIONAL PROGRAM
APPLICATION: 
Q&A DROP-IN

C O L L E G E  O F  E D U C A T I O N  

O F F I C E  O F  S T U D E N T  S E R V I C E S  

Applying to the Professional Program this

Fall 2020 and have Questions?

OSS Advising is here to help!

JOIN US ON TUESDAY,  11/17 

FROM 6:00-7:00 PM
FOR ZOOM LINK EMAIL:  ED-ADVISING@UMD.EDU


